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For more information contact the project team at capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca 
or 250-286-5756 

 

We’re Getting Ready - Here’s What You Need to Know 
Upgrades for your neighborhood are in the planning stages! 

As a resident of the Erickson Road neighborhood, we would like you to know that we are in the initial planning stages for new project in 
your area. The City is planning to complete some much needed upgrades in your area and the scope of the project is now being defined. 
Some underground utilities and street surfaces along Erickson Road have been identified for replacement and some for rehabilitation. The 
City will carefully consider investing in these assets and will develop an implementation strategy for this road corridor over the next year.   
  
Who is involved? 
The project team will involve the City of Campbell River’s Water, Liquid Waste Services, Transportation, Roads, and Capital Projects 
departments. They are supported by its Consultant (Highland Engineering) and its disciplines to manage the planning process, and 
consider the projects impacts to inform the City and Council on how best to move forward.  
  
What's happening? 
We are preparing to collect data that will allow the project team to generate plans and design options. A Contractor for completing the 
work has not be selected at this time as no construction is scheduled. To assist the City with planning, you may notice some activity along 
the roadway this summer as follows:. 
♦ Survey Data Collection: Legal and topographical information will be collected by a surveyor over the next 3-4 weeks.  
♦ Geotechnical Data Collection: Geotechnical information will be collected by the consultant to understand the existing underground 

geological conditions along the project corridor. The City has retained the services of WSP to drill test holes in the area over the 
next 3-4 weeks. Expect to see equipment and personnel in the area.  Please follow all traffic controls. 

  
Where exactly will the project be? 
The project limits are currently along Erickson Road from the South Island Highway to Nature Park Drive.  
  
When will construction start? 
Well, as noted above, we aren’t there yet!  Planning work has just begun. Once the planning stage is at a point it can be presented, and 
depending on the funding options, the City will advise you as to how this project may be implemented. No dates for this stage have been 
determined at this point. The City will also be acquiring any necessary permits for the project. As the project progresses, you will receive 
regular updates from us.  
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